
Doug Simpson  
USCG Auxiliary Flotilla 11-10 

FSO-MT 070-11-10 

Email: dws@cgaux.info 
Phone: 727-871-1850 
 
RE: Monthly Report Member Training 070-11-10 May 2024 
 
Ups/Successes: 

• Flotilla monthly meeting continues to have training sessions 
imbedded in the meeting.  

• Continued conversation to get Flotilla members to take 
mandatory core courses and TCT/RM courses. 

• All messages concerning classes/training opportunities are 
sent to all members of the Flotilla by the Flotilla Commander 

• New members working on upgrading to BQ 
 
Downs/Challenges: 

• On going problem Flotilla is short of Instructors, Program 
Visitors, Vessel Examiners, and members willing to take the 
training courses for elected officers (still our major 
Challenge) 
 

 Comments: 

• N/A. 
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